
 
 

 
From: SUE ANN DEEL [mailto:sdeel@grundynationalbank.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2009 7:38 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
 
I am with a community bank and am outraged with the assessment to take place in June.  
This is totally out of range for small community banks, there is not that kind of money in our 
budgets in these difficult economic times.  The "big boys" are the mess makers let them pay 
for it.  Please consider the small community bank and their making it through the coming 
year. 
  
Sue Ann Deel 
Executive Vice President 
Grundy National Bank 
(276)935-8111 
 
 


